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        17th July 2022 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

Re: UPDATES ON THE HEATWAVE 

The Local Authority has not yet issued any further updated advice since Friday. However, I am aware that 

there is much talk on the media about the Level 4 warning the Met Office have issued and also that many 

schools – largely secondary schools where children can be home alone, that are closing or partially closing. 

As a result, we have had revised our plans for Monday and Tuesday as follow: 

 School will be open as usual and finish at normal time 

 If you are very concerned about the weather and the impact it will have on your child, you can 

decide whether or not to keep your child at home on these two days. If you decide to do so, 

please contact the school to let us know so we are able to mark it as an authorised absence. 

 Any sports (football, ballet etc.) and Homework Clubs on either of these days will be cancelled. 

After School Club will remain open 

Please see my previous letter to remind yourself of the other measures the school is taking to keep 

everyone comfortable in the temperatures that are anticipated and the advice on the school website about 

how to keep safe at home. 

A change in advice or guidance can happen very quickly but for now the advice is to stay open. Please 

keep an eye on your emails. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
Mrs Stav 
Headteacher 

Crowland Road 

London 

N15 6UX 

Tel: 020 8800 4553 

frontdesk@crowland.haringey.sch.uk 
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